Mathematics Education Professionals needed for teaching and mentoring

The School of Education of the Goodwin College of Professional Studies at Drexel University seeks outstanding Mathematics Educators to serve as adjunct faculty for mathematics learning and teaching courses. Opportunities are available for both on-camps and online courses in Mathematics Education, including methods of teaching mathematics (elementary, middle, and secondary), history of mathematics, and mathematics content courses for teachers. Onsite teaching will take place at Drexel University’s main campus, Philadelphia, PA 19104. Positions are available immediately for the spring term.
Requirements include an advanced degree in mathematics or mathematics education and at least five years of teaching experience in elementary, middle, or secondary mathematics. Additional desired characteristics and experience include:

· Experience as a mathematics supervisor, or in other comparable academic administrative roles

· Experience as a leader of for-credit and/or not-for-credit mathematics professional development

· State awarded teaching and/or administrative certifications

· Experience facilitating online instruction

· Prior university teaching experience

Successful candidates will be organized, have effective multi-tasking skills, good communication and interpersonal skills and be able to work in a rapid-change environment. For more information about the School of Educations’ offerings in Teacher Education, please visit http://goodwin.drexel.edu/soe/resources_tci.php.

Interested applicants should email a cover letter and CV or resume to adjuncts@drexel.edu. Please be sure that the cover letter includes (a) discussion and evidence of high-quality, student-centered mathematics instruction and/or relevant academic administration experiences, (b) a list of the classes qualified to teach and (c) highlights experiences in teacher education settings and/or online learning.


Drexel University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. The Goodwin College of Professional Studies is especially interested in qualified candidates who can contribute to the diversity and excellence of the academic community.
